
Northeast Wisconsin Piano Teacher Forum

Minutes from 3/31/23

1. Meeting was called to order at 6:07pm. It was held at Mary Frantz’s gorgeous home.

2. The Minutes from the February meeting were approved. Maggie motioned first and Abby second.

3. Vice President’s Report

Abby cannot be at the June lunch. Tentative location is 1951 West. Heidi is looking for other

suggestions. Please let her know if you have any.

4. Treasurer Report.

Treasurer report was sent out as an email.

5. Committee Reports:

From the festival committee: Due to the small number of estimated entries the festival committee is

canceling the 2023 classical festival. No decisions regarding festivals for 2023-24 have been made. The

committee appreciates your input regarding next year.

Announcement : Lucinda Roberts is looking for a pianist for 2 WSMA state entries. 35.00 per entry.

Contact her for The rest of the details. Ljroberts@gbaps.org

Presentation: Mary Frantz received the Lifetime Achievement Award for her years of outstanding

teaching and performing.

A. Teacher Referrals

Annie Schneider requests that if you would like to have your name on the availability list that you

send your contact information and the area that you live in to her. It was suggested that you should also

contact her if you want your name removed. This is updated every year, so please look over your status

and respond. You may contact Annie at any time during the year when you would like to be added to the

referral list. We always send out names to those that contact us looking for a teacher.

5. TLC

Stella’s family thanked the forum for the flowers.

Carola and her husband had Covid but are doing better now. She is in Room 310 at Renaissance. They do

have a keyboard if you would like to play for her. She loves visitors.

Barb Hay broke her leg downhill skiing. She can’t drive. We hope you feel better quickly Barb!



5. Old Business

X

6. New Business

7. The meeting was adjourned at 6:31pm

8. The meeting followed by a wonderful music presentation by Mary Frantz and soire.

*Abby, Heidi K., Maggie, Allison, Mary F., Rebecca, Kay, Diane, Rachel, Deb T.

Respectfully submitted,

NEWPTF Secretary, Rachel Yanke


